
 

 

Dear Members, 

Greetings from Plexconcil! 

This is in further reference to the VC meeting held on 18th September, 2020 for discussing the issue 
of imposition of mandatory BIS on PVC and other polymers under the chairmanship of Jt. Secy 
EPC(CAP), Department of Commerce, and officers from DCPC. As per the discussion with DCPC 
officers after the meeting, they have requested for the list of various HS codes of value-added plastics 
which may be considered for mandatory BIS standards during imports. As such the council has 
prepared the list of value-added plastics which are imported presently and the value of which was 
more than USD 5 million in 2019-20. They would further like to know the BIS code for each of these 
products. 

You are requested to kindly refer to the attached list and provide us the BIS code for your product for 
onward submission to DCPC at the earliest. 

Members are requested to send their reply on or before 26th September 2020 
at office@plexconcil.org 

 

Best regards, 

Sribash Dasmohapatra 

Executive Director 
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